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1 All new home room heights should be no more than 12 feet 

2 All new homes should be no more than 9 metres in height 

3 Width of new homes should also be considered I.e. ration of house to lot size 
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4 Frontyards should not be 90% cement. Other big international cities have learned that taking away so much green 
space has caused problems. e.g. flooding 

50% of yard should be grass/flower beds 

5 Backyards need to be preserved to enjoy sunshine and personal space. 

PLEASE preserve our open space. 

Who really NEEDS these massive houses, They all look so much alike--where is some imaginative designs!! ! 

Having lived in Richmond for 45 years I hope you will consider my comments . 

Thank you 

Barbara Eaton 
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